COPY
iLOoYD'sS REGISTER DF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)

Enclosures. 18th March, 1953.

Dear Sir,

7ith reference to our letter of the 9th March
respecting the Trawlers "pARGO"™ and "GORAZ", we enclose
a copy of a communication which has now come to hand
from Mr. van der Weel.

e are concerned to resolve the question of
. the classification of the "PARGO" as soon as we can,
but we realise that our approach to the owner must Dbe
made with the greatest discretion. e should 1like to
know whether he still feels resentment against us, and
1f this is so, we want to do what we can to disperse
this.

As you will be aware, the Chief Ship Surveyor
hopes to visit Portugal shortly and perhaps this may be
the best time to approach the owner. We await your
views.

Yours faithfully,

Chief Executive.

J., Guthrie, ¥ag.,
LISBON.
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